
 
 

 
  

 
   

 
 
 
 

   
 

 
  
 
 
 

  
 
 
        

  

 

          

 

     

        

    

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

No. 20-225/2003-BSIII
 
Government of India
 

Ministry of Communications & Information Technology
 
Department of Telecommunications
 
Licensing Cell (Basic Services Group)
 

Sanchar Bhawan, 
20, Ashoka Road, 

New Delhi-110001 
24th May 2004 

To 

All Unified Access Service Licensees 

Sub: Clarification regarding Panchkula Town 

A query has been raised regarding whether Panchkula Town is a part of 

Punjab or Haryana Unified Access Service License. 

2. It was already clarified on 16th January 1997 that Panchkula Town is a part 

of Punjab Cellular Service Area. The service area for Unified Access Service Licence 

is same as that of Fourth Cellular Mobile Telephone Service Licence. Therefore, it 

is reiterated that Panchkula Town is a part of Punjab Service Area for the purpose 

of Unified Access Service Licence. The Unified Access Service Licensees of 

Haryana are not allowed to operate services in Panchkula Town. 

-sd-

(Govind Singhal) 
Director(BS-III) 

Copy to: 
1. Secretary, TRAI, New Delhi 
2. Sr.DDG (TEC) 
3. DDG(LF), DOT 
4. Wireless Advisor, DOT 
5. BSNL 
6. All Licence agreement files 
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